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The secretary for academic governance received the following communication from Faculty Senator Danielle DeVoss of the College of Arts and Letters: 
If appropriate and possible, I’d like to ask the Steering Committee to [determine whether] there are university processes in place to address end-of-semester complaints from students who do not do “as well” as they planned/expected and then want to challenge a course grade because of absences and/or isolation and/or quarantine.[footnoteRef:1] [1:  The communication has been lightly edited to remove elements that Senator DeVoss opted to withdraw after meeting with the secretary to discuss them. ] 
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